
CUFA EDI Committee's Statement and Recommendation for Faculty Members Teaching 
Sensitive Materials  

CUFA recognizes that, in order to teach or research the history and persistence of racism, sexism, 
and other forms of discrimination, as defined by Concordia’s Code of Rights and Responsibilities 
(and the Quebec Charter of Human Rights and Freedoms), CUFA members may assign and/or 
discuss materials that contain hate speech.  

In whatever form members want to articulate in advance that their course will address sensitive 
materials (through verbal introductions to courses, through inclusions on the syllabus, through 
guidelines to approaching said materials, or through any other methods our members find useful 
for teaching courses that include sensitive texts, ideas, media), CUFA recommends that hate 
speech should not be pronounced aloud, even if it appears in the works under discussion. 

Members might consider, when teaching sensitive materials, the inclusion of the following 
statement, or a version of it, that speaks to their specific materials: 

This class will be free of hate speech and any other 
discriminatory practices. Even if derogatory terms appear 
in the course materials, they will not be expressed aloud. 

 

For specific consultations, members are encouraged to contact the following Concordia 
resources: the Equity Office, Black Perspectives Office, Office of Indigenous Directions, and Sexual 
Assault Resource Centre: https://www.concordia.ca/ctl/teaching/inclusive-learning.html 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.concordia.ca%2Fctl%2Fteaching%2Finclusive-learning.html&data=04%7C01%7Clea.roboam%40concordia.ca%7C0193530749924952b12608d9a0637fe6%7C5569f185d22f4e139850ce5b1abcd2e8%7C0%7C0%7C637717171481215608%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ieUrUVqkAj399NuZxxwT29Ri5DP04qvbqERPw9U42Cw%3D&reserved=0

